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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Riverbrae School & Nursery Parent Council are looking to reform. We are looking for 

parent/carers who are wanting to be part of a team along with the following positions to be 

filled 2 x Chairpersons , Secretary and Treasurer.   

 

If you are considering joining or want to know more about ‘Riverbrae Parent Council’ there 

will be an informal meeting on Teams on Thursday 1st September from 7- 8pm.  

 

Please register your interest by email and you will be forwarded a link.  Please email   

 

riverbrae.volunteers@gmail.com 

  

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Veronica Colliety 

Riverbrae Volunteer Co-Ordinator  

 

 

Children’s Services 
 

 
Riverbrae School  
2 Middleton Road, Linwood, PA3 3DP 
Tel: 0300 300 1372 
 
Head Teacher: Michelle Welsh 
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